
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr James Husbands  

Willoughby Academy South Road, Bourne, Lincolnshire, PE10 9JD 

Tel: 01778 753053 Email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk Web: www.willoughbyacademy.co.uk 
 

Willoughby Academy is part of The Priory Federation of Academies Trust. For further information please contact 

The Priory Federation of Academies Trust, Cross O’Cliff Hill, Lincoln LN5 8PW Telephone: 01522 889977 

Registered Company No: 6462935. DfE Registration No: 136194 

 

Willoughby Weekly        Friday 23rd September 2022 
 
Foxglove Class 
Foxglove class have been celebrating the Queen's life.  We learned about the special jobs she carried out and about 

the animals she loved.  We made a display outside our classroom.  On Thursday we went to the Town Hall to sign 

the book of condolence and then visited the floral tributes left on the Memorial Gardens.  Our favourite things 

about the Queen were the tea party with Paddington and our Jubilee celebrations in school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stamford College 

Stamford College would like to invite families to attend their open events throughout this academic year. 

Members of the Skills for Work and Living and Additional Learning Support teams will be available to discuss the 

learning opportunities and support packages available for students with SEND.  Please visit the college website for 

more information and to register attendance. 

 
Escape Play Centre – Bourne 
On Wednesday 28th September, Escape are holding a SEN Family Tea Time Club.  Please see the attached poster for 
further details and how to book. 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 

Protea Class 
Last week, pupils from Protea class paid their respects to the Queen and visited Bourne Memorial Gardens.  Pupils 
had the opportunity to reflect and to look at the floral tributes.  They were also able to lay their own artwork in 
memory of Queen Elizabeth II. 

Makaton Sign of the Week 
19th- 25th September – Nappy 

 
 
 
 
 

 
NHS Annual Flu Vaccination 
If you would like your child to receive the flu vaccine, please follow the instructions detailed in the letter sent by   
e-mail earlier this month and enter code EE120763 to select Willoughby Academy.  Flu vaccinations will take place 
at Willoughby Academy on Friday 14th October.  Please complete the online consent form as soon as possible. If 
you have any queries, please contact the School Aged Immunisation Service on 01522 572950 (8.30am – 4.30pm 
Mon-Fri). 
 
 
 



 

 
 

Star of the Week 

Pupil  Class  Reason 

Jaxson Daisy Great letter formation on letter D. 

Billy Water Lily For sitting with the group for the whole of Literacy lessons. 

Harry Sunflower For being kind to his friends and initiating interactions. 

Oliver Poppy For asking amazing questions on the way to the park. 

Henry Buttercup  For good communication with adults. 

Joe  Daffodil For a fantastic week of working really hard in all lessons! 

Ariel Foxglove For good participation in cooking. 

James Leopard Lily For initiating communication and making new friends. 

Sam  Tiger Lily For mature reflection and strong writing about the Queens reign and funeral. 

Roman Venus Flytrap For doing amazing in SALT. 

Harvey Protea For being mature, helpful and kind to others. 

Liam Snapdragon For overcoming challenges in his maths work with a positive attitude. 

Oliver Bluebell For playing the drums in Performing Arts. 

Matthew Jasmine For super exploring light sources during our ICT session. 

Scarlett Cherry 
Blossom 

For getting ‘Star Baker’ and fantastic sensory exploration. 

 
Diary Dates 

Date  Event  

Tuesday 4th October Pupil and staff School Photos – Tempest Photography. 

Thursday 6th & Tuesday 11th October Parents Evening. 

Friday 14th October NHS Flu vaccination for pupils and staff. 

Friday 21st October End of term. 

Monday 24th October – Friday 28th October Half Term. 

Monday 31st October Autumn Term 2. 
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